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August 2025 

 

We are refreshing Cavanagh Street, Cheltenham 

Kingston is home to many vibrant local shopping precincts, which bring people together, 

offering personalised connections with traders and a strong sense of local identity. 

 
A much loved area for locals is the Cavanagh Street shopping strip in Cheltenham 

(between Friendship Square and Dewrang Street) which is now in need of a refresh. 

 
We are creating a more inviting and accessible space for locals to enjoy for years to come. 

Our draft concept plan includes: 

 

• widening of footpath in front of 85-99 Cavanagh Street to improve pedestrian safety and accessibility  

• a new accessible parking bay in front of 85 Cavanagh Street 

• creation of a new paved area with landscaping, garden beds, seating and table near Frank’s Café  

• relocation of the existing Telstra phone box slightly further along the strip to allow better use of the 

space 

• new street furniture including seating, bins and bicycle hoops along the strip 

• new trees and landscaping enhancing biodiversity and making the shopping strip more vibrant and 

inviting 

 
Have your say  
 
The proposed improvements have been carefully designed to support footpath trading opportunities for 

interested businesses and can be viewed in the attached concept plan.   

 

We’re currently in the early planning stages and would love to hear your thoughts. Share your feedback with 

us by scanning the QR code below or at yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/cavanagh-refresh by 26 September 

at 5pm.  

 
We look forward to delivering these improvements for the community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.yourkingstonyoursay.com.au/cavanagh-refresh
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Construction Details 

Whilst construction is still some time away, we understand the important role small businesses play in the 

community and we will work to minimise the disruption to the traders and community. 

 

A further notification will be provided once construction timing is confirmed. 

 

 

Project Delivery Timing 

 

Tender project    Late 2025 

Engage contractor   Early 2026 

Construction starts   Autumn 2026 

Construction completed  Mid 2026 

 

Further information 

If you are a local business requiring further information please contact Barb Eastwood, Business Project 

Officer via email business@kingston.vic.gov.au or on 1300 653 356. 

 

For general project information please contact Fleur Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects via email 

kingston.vic.gov.au/contact-us or on 1300 653 356. 

 
To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit kingston.vic.gov.au/works 
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Concept plan  
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